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Partners	Barbara	Hoey	and	Mark	Konkel	were	quoted	in	the	Material	Handling	&	Logistics	(MH&L)
News	article	“Sexual	Harassment	Minefield	Is	Increasingly	Dangerous	for	Employers.”	The	article
discusses	how	policies	and	practices	deemed	adequate	in	the	past	may	no	longer	be	enough.	

To	read	the	full	article,	click	here.	

file:///Our-People/Barbara-E-Hoey
file:///Our-People/Mark-A-Konkel
http://www.mhlnews.com/labor-management/sexual-harassment-minefield-increasingly-dangerous-employers

